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Learning Outdoors 

 
This half term we will be spending time in our outside areas by going on a bear hunt, building bear 

caves and making delicious birthday cakes in our mud kitchen! 

 

The children will continue to enjoy their weekly forest school sessions in which we share stories outside, 

enjoy a drink and snack around our campfire and use natural resources to build dens.  

 


